Robert Rivera

J. Winston Krause, Chairman Carmen Arrieta-Candelaria Peggy A. Heeg Doug Lowe



TEXAS LOTTERY COMMISSION

Gary Grief, Executive Director

Alfonso D. Royal III, Charitable Bingo Operations Director

January 4, 2017

The Honorable Jane Nelson, Chair Senate Finance Committee State Capitol, Room 1E.5 Austin, Texas 78701

Dear Madam Chair Nelson:

I would like to inform you I have been invited to present a keynote address and serve on a panel at an upcoming lottery industry conference being held in London, UK on February 8-10, 2017. The conference is coordinated and hosted by the World Lottery Association (WLA) and The European Lotteries (EL).

I will be attending the WLA/EL conference in London representing both the Texas Lottery and the Multi-State Lottery Association (MUSL) in my capacity as president. All travel expenses for attending the conference in London will be covered by WLA and EL. No agency funds will be expended for my attendance at the conference.

Again, I want you to be aware of this invitation and my participation. Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

Executive Director

cc: Chairman J. Winston Krause

Commissioner Carmen Arrieta-Candelaria

Commissioner Peggy A. Heeg Commissioner Doug Lowe Commissioner Robert Rivera

J. Winston Krause, Chairman

Carmen Arrieta-Candelaria

Peggy A. Heeg Doug Lowe

Robert Rivera



TEXAS LOTTERY COMMISSION

Gary Grief, Executive Director

Alfonso D. Royal III, Charitable Bingo Operations Directo

January 4, 2017

The Honorable Larry Gonzales, Chairman House Appropriations Subcommittee State Capitol, Room E2.418 Austin, Texas 78701

Dear Chairman Gonzales:

I would like to inform you I have been invited to present a keynote address and serve on a panel at an upcoming lottery industry conference being held in London, UK on February 8-10, 2017. The conference is coordinated and hosted by the World Lottery Association (WLA) and The European Lotteries (EL).

I will be attending the WLA/EL conference in London representing both the Texas Lottery and the Multi-State Lottery Association (MUSL) in my capacity as president. All travel expenses for attending the conference in London will be covered by WLA and EL. No agency funds will be expended for my attendance at the conference.

Again, I want you to be aware of this invitation and my participation. Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely

Gary Grief

Executive Director

cc: Chairman J. Winston Krause

Commissioner Carmen Arrieta-Candelaria

Commissioner Peggy A. Heeg Commissioner Doug Lowe Commissioner Robert Rivera

J. Winston Krause, Chairman

Carmen Arrieta-Candelaria

Peggy A. Heeg

Doug Lowe

Robert Rivera



TEXAS LOTTERY COMMISSION

Gary Grief, Executive Director

Alfonso D. Royal III, Charitable Bingo Operations Director

July 18, 2016

The Honorable Larry Gonzales, Chairman House Appropriations Subcommittee State Capitol, Room E2.418 Austin, Texas 78701

Dear Chairman Gonzales:

I would like to inform you of my participation at the upcoming *World Lottery Summit 2016* being held in Singapore on November 6 through 9, 2016. The summit is coordinated through the World Lottery Association (WLA) whose membership includes representation from the Continental U.S. and international lotteries abroad.

I will attend the WLA Summit in Singapore representing both the Texas Lottery and in my capacity as president of the Multi-State Lottery Association (MUSL). All travel expenses for attending the summit in Singapore will be covered under the Texas Lottery's membership with the WLA.

I look forward to the mutually beneficial global exchange. The lottery summit provides invaluable opportunities to collaborate on various lottery industry principles and best practices, including those relevant to responsible gaming.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if I can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Gary Grief

Executive Director

cc: Chairman J. Winston Krause

Commissioner Carmen Arrieta-Candelaria

Commissioner Peggy A. Heeg Commissioner Doug Lowe

Commissioner Robert Rivera

J. Winston Krause, Chairman

Carmen Arrieta-Candelaria

Peggy A. Heeg

Robert Rivera

Doug Lowe



TEXAS LOTTERY COMMISSION

Gary Grief, Executive Director

Alfonso D. Royal III, Charitable Bingo Operations Director

July 18, 2016

The Honorable Jane Nelson, Chair Senate Finance Committee State Capitol, Room 1E.5 Austin, Texas 78701

Dear Madam Chair Nelson:

I would like to inform you of my participation at the upcoming World Lottery Summit 2016 being held in Singapore on November 6 through 9, 2016. The summit is coordinated through the World Lottery Association (WLA) whose membership includes representation from the Continental U.S. and international lotteries abroad.

I will attend the WLA Summit in Singapore representing both the Texas Lottery and in my capacity as president of the Multi-State Lottery Association (MUSL). All travel expenses for attending the summit in Singapore will be covered under the Texas Lottery's membership with the WLA.

I look forward to the mutually beneficial global exchange. The lottery summit provides invaluable opportunities to collaborate on various lottery industry principles and best practices, including those relevant to responsible gaming.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if I can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Gary Grief

Executive Director

cc:

Chairman J. Winston Krause

Commissioner Carmen Arrieta-Candelaria

Commissioner Peggy A. Heeg

Commissioner Doug Lowe

Commissioner Robert Rivera